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Dear Parents and Carers 
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Class Attendance Award for week ending 11th November 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First  Mr East 98.3% 100 

Second  Mrs McCoy 97.8% 65 

Third  Mr Stoddart 97.5% 10 

Fourth  Miss Walsh 96.7% 38 

Fifth 
 Mrs Drinkwater 

 Mr Ross 
94.3% 256 

 

Starlight Organisation 

Thank you for all your donations for the Starlight Organisation.  In total we raised 

£16.40 for the school and £4.10 for Starlight.  There will be two more clothing 

collections later in the year.  We will advise you of those nearer the time. 

 

School Notices 

As winter is upon us and the weather has turned cold and wet, please can you make sure 

that your child wears a coat to school each day. 

 

Thank you to everyone who has returned their slips for the Panto and Norton Priory.  

Please continue to send these in. 

 

Thank you for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 
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This year, the newly formed Friends of  

Windmill Hill Primary School are holding  

The Windmill Hill Winter Ball, on 9th December,  

from 6pm till 8pm.    

 

Entertainment includes DJ and  

Face Painting.  

 

 Please come along to enjoy a fun festive evening!  

 

Free tickets are available from the school office from 

Monday 21st November on a first come first served 

basis. 

 
Please be advised that unaccompanied children  

will not be allowed to attend. 

 

Friends of Windmill Hill 


